MISSION PERMANENTE DE LA PERMANENT MISSION OF THE

REPUBLIQUE DU CONGO REPUBLIC OF CONGO
AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NP° 948/ MPCGO-ONU/23
New York, 9 October 2023

Excellency,

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated on 05 October 2023 in relation to
the Volontary Natioonal Review (VNR) to be conducted at the 2024 High Level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development.

In this regard, I have the honour to inform that the Government of the Republic of Congo
would like to express its interest to present a VNR at the 2024 High Level Political Forum
on Sustainable Development.

On behalf my Government, let me thank your Excellency for the invitation and assure you
of out support in the fulfilment of your mandate as President of ECOSOC.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Lazare
Ambassador, Petriiaghés
fe{

i e

£ / Q\ L5 (N
LS PEs vf"’x PR

£

H.E.Ms Paula Narvaez Ojeda

President of ECOSOC

14 East 65th street, New York, N.Y. 10065 Tel: 212-744-7840 / 7841 * ax: 212-744-7975 E-mail congo@un.int



